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10/20/18

Attn: Mr. Ronald Brand, Director of Development for the Town of
- Farmington

RE: SEQR Delaware River Large Scale Solar Project Fox and Yellow
Mills Rd

Dear Members of the Town of Farmington Zoning and Planning
Boards

Please represent us, the citizens of Farmington, not some startup
company, (Delaware River Solar) who will make a lot of money and
most likely will not be around to de-commission this monstrosity.
(Twenty-one Thousand Solar Panels)

The land in question is pristine and offers breathtaking views for all to
see and enjoy. As an avid bird watcher, | fear for the impact on our
migratory bird population. My research of such large-scale projects (in
other states) has resulted in an adverse effect on wildlife.

Please say No

Thank you
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